
 

 

Colorado Family Church: The Passing of Mark Vogenthaler 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
August 6, 2023 
 

     

 

Dear family, 

 

I wanted to let you all know that one of our church family passed away 

last night. Around 2am, Mark Vogenthaler had a heart attack. He was 

taken to the hospital by ambulance, where he passed into the spirit world. 

We will keep you updated on the Seonghwa date and time when they 

become available. For now, please keep Mark's spirit in your prayers, that 

he can have a smooth transition to the spirit world and that his family can 

be comforted and supported during this time of loss. 

 
Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia 
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